
With three and a half months left in my term as SGAA President, I am very excited about
the upcoming Summer Conference in Portland, Oregon. The Conference Committee and
the Stained Glass School, in conjunction with our Conference Host, Uroboros Glass, have
outdone themselves by coming up with a class and conference agenda that will prove to
be outstanding!
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President’s Message:
PORTLAND 2015 — 106TH ANNUAL SUMMER CONFERENCE

Susan Shea

EXPAND YOUR HORIZONS, CREATE

INFINITE HORIZONS

• Whether you have or haven’t toured a glass-manufacturing facility, you’ll want to come to Portland. We
will be visiting and touring both Uroboros Glass and Bullseye Glass Co.

• To “Expand your Horizons” and hone your skills, you’ll definitely want to sign up for a class or two —
there are so many great classes, it will be difficult to choose!

• To Create “Infinite Horizons,” be sure to participate in the SGAA 2015 Exhibition. (See Details and
Entry Form in this publication)

• The line-up of lectures and presentations is bound to enlighten and inform. There will be a business
panel discusssion and a round-table discussion. Everyone will have an opportunity to participate.

• The visit to Savoy Studios is something you definitely don’t want to miss! (One of my passions is visit-
ing glass studios of all kinds — I am truly excited about having this opportunity.)

• The post-Conference Washington Park Tour on June 13 will be the perfect time to wind down after the
Conference and enjoy the outdoors for the day, before returning home from what will have proven to
be an excellent SGAA Conference experience.
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